
Rotaract Club of Presidency College visited four orphanages across Bangalore namely,
Home of faith, Kritagyata, Mother Teresa and Need Base India on 13th February 2022,
as part of "Project Ashraya". This initiative was undertaken to help teach the
underprivileged kids with basic life skills that are necessary in today's world along with
the donation of stationery kits.

It was a wonderful visit in which the children were taught the value of education. We
also played several fun games and had a session where the children and members could
show off their talents. Everyone got up and danced and sang songs. It was a fun activity
in which every child participated enthusiastically. We also donated stationery kits to
them.

The event brought joy to children as well as members who took part as this visit helped
every member realize how privileged they are.




